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Missing Centralia Man Found Safe

Gary Lee Strotkamp

Update: The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office says Gary Lee Strotkamp has been
located.  The alert, issued Wednesday evening, says Strotkamp is fine. No
additional details were immediately released.

Editor's note: Below is the original story posted by MSC News Wednesday morning
after the alert to locate Strotkamp was issued.  

(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff's Office is searching for a missing
Centralia man.

According to an alert issued Wednesday, 63-year-old Gary Lee Strotkamp was
last seen Tuesday, south of Topeka.

He left his home Monday, planning to to drive to Burns, Kansas in a 2001 black
Ford Ranger with a dent in the driver's side door.

Strotkamp is described as white, standing 5' 10” and weighing 245 pounds. 

Anyone with information related to Strotkamp's whereabouts is urged to contact
the Nemaha County Sheriff's Office at 785-336-2311.
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